
 

 

MEMO 

 

Date: May18th, 2023 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

 

From:  Chuck Baur  

 

Re:  Summer Employment – Technology  

 

 

Approval to rehire two part time summer employees Jonathan Orr and Andrew Petrany in the 

Technology Department beginning June 12th to August 31st. They were employed last year as 

GHS students and have since graduated.  

 

Recommending reappointment to assist with new device distribution, old device collection, and 

inventory of equipment. 

 

4 hours per day, 4 days per week at the minimum wage of $14.13 per hour. These individuals are 

reappointments to be hired pending receipt of criminal history results.  

 


